

Westwood First School, Westwood Road, Leek, Staffs, ST13 8DL

Tel: 01538 714990

Email: wfs.office@ttlt.org.uk Website: wfs.ttlt.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A. Johnson

20.04.23

Dear Parents and Carers,

Reception Local Area Walk

The children in Reception will be taking part in a local area walk to Westwood Recreation Ground on Friday 5th May 2023. They will be looking out for features of our local area and completing a traffic survey. We will be leaving school at 9:15 and expect to be back at school at around 10:30. The children will be split into small groups for this walk with each small group being accompanied by an adult.

If you can accompany the visit please let the office staff know and we will confirm if you are required. If we do not have enough volunteers we may not be able to go ahead with the trip.

Yours sincerely,

K. White

Mrs K White Early Years Foundation Stage Leader





















